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Telephone (412) 393-6000

.O x4
Shtpingport. PA 15077 0)04

April 18, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

.

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66
Second Ten-Year Inservice Inspection Interval Program

Gentlemen:

In our letter dated July 28, 1987, we stated that due to the

effort being expended to complete the first interval inservice

inspections (ISI) during the sixth refueling outage, we did not
anticipate submittal of the second ten-year.ISI Program until April
30, 1988. Due to the effort being expended to complete the following
tasks we cannot complete the above in the specified time.

- Completion of the Pre-Service Inspection report for Beaver Valley
Unit 2

- Completion of the reconciled Ten-Year plan for Beaver Valley Unit
1

- Completion of the ninety day report for Beaver Valley Unit 1,
Sixth Refueling Outage

- Completion of the first Ten-Year plan for Beaver Valley Unit.2

Therefore, we now anticipate submittal of the second ten-year ISI
Program for Beaver Valley Unit 1 by October 15, 1988.

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact
my office.

Very truly yours,

2'
.A

. D. Sieber
Vice President
Nuclear Group-
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cc: Mr. J. Deall, Sr. Resident Inspector
Mr. W. T. Russell, NRC Region I Administrator

ffNqMr. P. Tam, Project Manager
Director, Safety Evaluation & Control (VEPCO)
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